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Senate Concurrent Resolution 77 

April 23,2009 

Representative Ryan I. Yamane, Chair 
Representative Scott Y. Nishimoto, Vice Chair 

Senate Concurrent Resolution 77 
Renaming Maui Memorial Medical Center in Honor of Representative Robert H. "Bob" Nakasone 

Friday, April @4,, 8:45 a.m. 

Dear Representative Yamane, Nishimoto, and Members of the Committee: 

The late State Representative Robert "Bob" Nakasone from Maui has worked tiredlessly in 
pursuing his life long goal in making the Maui Memorial Medical Center second to none in 
advance health care for all of the residents and visitors to Maui County. His h i t s  of labor for this 
cause has greatly enhanced the capabilities of our hospital which we as Maui County residents can 
be proud of and have confidence in it providing us the finest healthcare available. 

I urge your favorable consideration of SCR 77. 

Thank you for the opportunity to submit comment on this important matter. 

Glenn and Dawn Mukai 
2 1 10 Kuamoo Place 
Wailuku, Maui, Hawaii 96793 



Representative Ryan I. Yamane, Chair 
Representative Scott Y. Nishimoto, Vice-Chair 
Committee on Health 

Ken Fukuoka 
P. 0. Box 477 
Wailuku, HI 96793 

Friday, April 24,2009, 8:45 AM 

Support of SCR 77 S.D. 1, Renaming Maui Memorial Center in Honor of 
Representative Robert H. "Bob" Nakasone 

Representative Nakasone may not have thought much of the practice of naming public 
facilities after public officials. But I think he would have enjoyed this gesture, especially 
coming from his colleagues. 

Perhaps such a recognition could serve to remind us of the enduring lessons of his long 
tenure in elective office: that government can be both compassionate and efficient; that 
legislative success is based on mutual courtesy and respect; that influence grows naturally 
from constant learning, cooperation, and hard work; and, that our individual legacies are 
defined by the accomplishments of those who we have helped along. 

Thank you for this opportunity to urge your support of this measure. 



L 

TED YAMAMURA 
2073 Wells Street Suite 100  

Wailuku, Maui, Hawaii 96793 

April 22, 2009 

Representative Ryan I. Yamane, Chair 
Representative Scott Y. Nishimoto, Vice-Chair 
Committee on Health 

Senate Concurrent Resolution 77 
Renaming Maui Memorial medical Center in Honor of Representative Robert H. "Bob 
Nakasone 
Friday, April 24, 2009, 8:45 AM 

Dear Representative Yamane, Nishimoto and Members of the Committee: 

My name is Ted Yarnamura, a past friend, supporter and constituent of Robert "Bob" Nakasone. 

During his 16 years as a member of the State House of Representatives, Bob Nakasone was concerned 
with countless State and County of Maui issues; however, none was more important to him than the 
health, well being and growth of Maui Memorial Medical Center. Bob Nakasone was instrumental in 
ensuring that Maui Memorial Medical Center was one of the most advanced healthcare facilities in the 
State. 

Maui Memorial Medical Center is the only hospital on Maui, and due to Bob's tireless efforts, all Maui 
residents and visitors can be confident of quality medical facilities and treatment when needed. We 
are indeed indebted to Bob. 

I urge your favorable consideration of SCR 77. Thank you for this opportunity to  comment. 



Prudence Ota 
P.O. Box 447 

Wailuku. Hi 96793-0447 

April 22, 2009 

Representative Ryan 1. Yamane, Chair 
Representative Scott Y. Nishimoto, Vice-Chair 
Committee on Health 

S.C.R. NO. 77 S.D. 1 
SENATE CONCURRENT RESOLUTION RENAMING MAUl MEMORIAL MEDICAL 

CENTER IN HONOR OR REPRESENTATIVE ROBERT H. "BOB" NAKASONE 
Friday, April 24, 2009, 8:45 a.m. - .. 

Dear Representatives Yamane and Nishimoto 
and Members of the Committee on Health: 

My name is Prudence Ota, a past friend, supporter and constituent of Robert 
. "8ob" Nakasone. 

During his 16 years as a member of the State House of Representatives, Bob 
was concerned with countless State of Hawaii and County of Maui issues; however, 
none was more important to him than the health, well being and growth of Maui 
Memorial Medical Center. Bob was instrumental in ensuring that Maui Memorial 
Medical Center was one of the most advanced healthcare facilities in the State. 

Maui Memorial Medical Center is the only hospital that serves the majority of the 
Island of Maui, and due to Bob's tireless efforts, all Maui residents and visitors can be 
confident of quality medical facilities and treatment when needed. We are indeed 
indebted to Bob. 

I urge your favorable consideration of S.C.R. 77 S.D. I. 

Thank you for this opportunity to comment. 

Sincerely, 

i"b&% 
Prudence Ota 




